
With just 2 weeks left before the end of our Autumn term, we reflect on a busy, fun and
successful time where children have enjoyed a variety of experiences to support their
learning. They have made us PROUD every day in the way they bring our school values to life
(Respect, Responsibility, Resilience and Reflection), and visitors to school have all commented
on how polite, friendly, articulate and welcoming everyone is.
It has been a delight to see parents and carers coming into school for parents evenings as
well as events such as i-challenge and cooking and I know you value these opportunities as it
allows you to see first hand what we all get up to. I would recommend following us on
Twitter where you will get regular insight into the kinds of activities children take part in at
Warley Road.
When the holidays arrive (school closes on Friday 16th December), I hope you and your
families have a safe and restful time, and for those families and staff who are celebrating,
have a very happy Christmas!

Nearly the end of Autumn term!

Reminders

Lunchtimes

Lunchtimes are a very important part of the
school day and support children’s learning and
development, perhaps more than you realise.
Its more than just food, much more! During
lunchtime, children get the opportunity to
develop social skills, build friendships, try
different activities and get exercise and fresh,
all of which are essential elements of good
mental health.
Make sure your child benefits from school
lunchtime!
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• 6th December Year 4 visit to Leeds Art 
Gallery

• Thursday 8th December from 3.30pm the 
Winter Bazaar raising money for our 
Christmas Tree charities.

• Tuesday 13th December early years 
nativity performances at 10.45am and 
2pm.

• Monday 12th and Tuesday 13th December, 
trips to Stockheld Park for children with 
the most improved attendance and 
achievements.

• Thursday 15th December 100% 
attendance t-shirt assembly.

• School closes on Friday 16th December 
and reopens on Wednesday 4th January 
2023.



What’s been going on?

Keeping fit and healthy…
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Year 6 conference

Year 4 trip to Leeds 
Art Gallery

Year 4 Whitby residential

New early years 
outdoor

Year 6 parent and child 
cooking session

Year 3 explore 
Halifax

And much more!

Safeguarding at Warley Road

Last week, some safeguarding experts came  to 
review how well we keep children safe.  You will 
be pleased to hear that, through robust 
procedures, the reviewers found that children 
were kept safe and were happy coming to 
school.  I know this is reassuring information for 
parents.

Did you know that every Sunday, at 9am, in 
People’s Park, there is a free Park Run event 
for children (4 to 14 years old).  The event is 
a free and fun 2k route that children can 
either walk, or run, or a but of both!
Fresh air and fitness all rolled into one!


	Slide 1
	Slide 2

